
Dear Divine BK Family, 
 
Greetings of Love. 
 
We're glad to share that we had Sis. Judy from Canada and Bro. Frank from Australia from 3rd to 5th Nov, at Prabhu 
Upvan, Borivali, Mumbai. During their stay, a very good service is done by both the Double Foreigners in different 
Institutes. 
 
- Bro. Frank conducted a session on "Integrating Spirituality in Professional Life" at H. K Institute of Management Studies & 
Research, Jogeshwari. Around 60 students, teaching staff and the Director himself attended the session. 
 
- Sis. Judy conducted a session on "Solution Focused Approach" at Life Insurance Corporation-Management Development 
Centre,Borivali. Being a training centre, around 30 participants who were in the  rank of Senior Managers and above from 
all over the India attended the session.  
 
-Sis. Judy also conducted session on "Self Management" at St. Francis Institute of Management and Aditya Institute of 
Management Studies and Research. Students, teaching staff and the Director attended the session with great interest. 
 
- They  conducted an inspiring session for BKs where they shared their experience in Gyan and a learning activity. 
 
Please find glimpses of service done in attached photos. 
 
In Spiritual Remembrances 
BK Divyaprabha 

sub zone in-charge  
North Mumbai Rajyoga Centres 

 

 

prabhuupvan.mum@bkivv.org 
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